
Notice of Hearing

Please take notice that on application of a certain property owner in the Town of Wausau,
Florida to close the following described property:

That portion of an un-opened alley between Pioneer Road and Second Avenue 

The Town Council of the Town of Wausau, Florida will bring on for hearing the request 
on the 21st  day of July, 2022 at the Wausau Town Hall, 1607 Second Avenue, Wausau, 
Florida at 5:00 PM or as soon thereafter as possible.

A verbatim record of this proceeding will not be kept. Anyone wishing a verbatim record 
shall be responsible for such.

Anyone needing accommodation to attend this meeting please contact the Town Clerk at 
850-638-1781 48 hours prior to the meeting.

The Town of Wausau is an equal opportunity employer handicapped assessable 
jurisdiction.

Margaret Riley, Town Clerk

As published in the Washington County News on July 6, 2022.


